
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH ALABAMA 

MEMORANDUM 
Academic Affairs 

DATE: July 19, 2023 

TO: Michael Mitchell (SA) -
Nicole Carr (SAS) 
Alan Chow (MCOB) 
George Clark (SOC) 
Kern Jackson (A&S) 
Maya Pereira de Andr
(Global USA) 

Chair 

ade 

Jonathan Scammell (COM) 
Christina Thompson (NURS) 
Padma Thulasiraman (AHP) 
Arie VandeWaa (FS) 
Christy West (ENG) 
Josh Wooden (EDUC) 
Mark Yates (A&S) 

Ex-Officio Members: 
Mathew Cox, Associate Vice President, Enrollment Services 
Brennen Mallet, Associate Director, Enrollment Services 
Rebecca Venter-Lombardo, Manager, Scholars ip Office 
Shannan White, Director, Financial Aid 

FROM: Andrea M. Kent, Ph.D. 0v 
Executive Vice President and Provost 

SUBJECT: Scholarship and Financial Aid Committee 2023-2024 

I am pleased to invite you to serve on the University Scholarship and Financial Aid Committee for 
the 2023-2024 academic year. Dr. Michael Mitchell will serve as Choir and will contact you to set 
up meetings. The committee charge is given below: 

Recommends policy to be followed by the Scholarship office and Financial Aid office in the 

administration of scholarship and financial aid funds, serves as an appeals board for students 

who wish to appeal denials ofscholarship or financial assistance, and advises on matters 

brought to them by the Scholarship office and Financial Aid office. 

The work of the Scholarship and Financial Aid Committee is vitally important to the University. 
Please accept my appreciation for your willingness to serve. If, for any reason, you are unable to 
serve, please let me know. 
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